
Friday, February 1, 2019

Happy February!  We learned all about groundhogs this week.  We had a lot of fun 
learning about shadows and some of the kids created some pretty amazing shadow drawings.  
We practiced our addition skills and we had a lot of cutting and pasting practice this week as 
well.  We were so happy to finally be able to go outside today!

Weekly Focus
Letter - Rr
Number - 18
Rhyme - man
Focus Question - What kind of weather is best for seeing shadows?

Next week we will be getting ready for Valentine’s day!  We will be talking about what it 
takes to be a good friend, continue practicing addition skills, talk about beginning sounds, and 
identify patterns.  We have some fun crafts and art projects lined up as well.  We will also be 
celebrating Ms. Melissa’s birthday on Monday!  If you see her be sure to wish her a happy 
birthday!  

Weekly Focus
Letter - Ss
Number - 19
Rhyme - pig
Focus Question - What does it mean to be kind?
 

Please be sure that your child has an extra change of clothes, we’ve noticed that many 
of the children are missing several essentials.  

The laundry schedule will be as follows:
- January: Watters-Sandrock Family
- February: Nagele/Scott Family

Enjoy your weekend!  
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 

Wish list items: pencils and colored pencils


